
What’s happening at N
ursery! 

22nd June to 26th June 2015 

Thank you to all of you who joined us for the Fathers’ day concerts last week. 

We hope you all celebrated a lovely day with all the special dad’s uncles, 

granddads and other members of your families. The children were amazing! 

They showed us how confident they have all become - even our youngest   

children were able to join in really well.  

Please don't forget to add a comment on Tapestry to let us know what you 

thought about the concert and how you celebrated father’s day. 

The role play area in Cherry Room has been popular and has resulted in lots 

of talk about the children’s new schools and what they will be doing when 

they go to school.  The children who have been for their induction days are 

able to come back into Nursery School and share their experiences with 

their friends. This is all helping to prepare the children for the changes in 

September.   

 

 

Please help us to keep all our children safe!! 

We have had two near misses where children could have got out onto the 

road during the last few weeks. So please:- 

 Close the gate when you go in or out of the Nursery school. 

 Do not hold the door open from the corridor in Nursery school. 

 If you need to talk to the member of staff who is on the door at the end of 

the day please wait until the busy period is over or telephone the school 

when you get home.  

THANKYOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN THIS MATTER. 

Monday 29th June is the final date to book and pay for your seats for the 

trip to the Birmingham Wildlife and Conservation Park and Cannon Hill Park !!!  

Please ensure you have signed up with your child’s keyworker and paid for your 

places at reception for this lovely family day trip. 



Fruit for the café                                

Please can children in  
 

Hedgehogs and Woodpeckers 

bring in a few pieces of fruit this week to 

share in the café? 

Next week it will be the turn of   

Ladybirds and Robins 

Parent Consultations 

Please sign up for an appointment for a  consultation with your child’s 

keyworker. Sign up sheets are in the corridor in Nursery school. 

All parents are invited to this opportunity to meet with your child’s            

keyworker to discuss their progress. 

Please remember to bring 

sunscreen and a hat for your 

child, and to dress them in 

clothes that  

protect them from the sun. 

No strappy tops or flip flops 

please! 

This year we are going to be selling some raffles tickets and other items  to raise some school 

fund money. We need your help please. 

We need donations of small items for filling gift bags:- 

Items such as sweets, hair bobbles, marbles, small cuddly toys, gift sets small toys,  

crayons, pencils and books are perfect. 

We would also like donations of plants and cakes for us to sell. 

We will be selling these items during the week beginning Monday 7th July in Nursery School. 

 

 

Reminder - Nursery Sport’s days 

Monday 29th June until Friday 3rd July 8.45-9.30am 

Come along and have fun with your child taking part in our     

version of Sports day. We have a variety of physical activities 

that are fun and easy for you to join in too!! 

Please wear comfortable clothes and trainers - adults and 

children!!!! 


